
 Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH.PQSI 

 

17th June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Congratulations on being given a place at Seaton Delaval First School, a highly popular 

and oversubscribed community school.  We look forward to welcoming your child full-time 

in September.  Unfortunately at this moment in time I can’t give you a start date but will let 

you know this as soon as possible (when the Department for Education has made a 

decision).   

 

Please find attached an order form for uniform.  This can be e-mailed back to the office 

and you will be contacted when your order is ready to collect and pay for.  We take cash 

or cheque payments.  Cheques to be made payable to Seaton Delaval First School.  Also 

attached is a copy of our uniform policy. 

 

I am attaching an admissions form which you need to complete and return to school no 

later than Monday 6th July.  Also attached is a copy of the moving on booklet which is an 

introduction to their class routine. 

 

Please bring your child’s birth certificate and proof of your address with you when you 

come to collect uniform. 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft, 

Headteacher 

 


